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Date: 21 October 2022 20:10:43
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to voice my opposition to and concerns regarding the proposed changes to the level crossing on
Meldreth Rd, Shepreth, Cambridgeshire.

The proposed changes are unnecessary and unwanted. and locals have not been given adequate chance to
object.

The increased down time will cause congestion on the Shepreth side of the crossing, past houses where people
already have to park on the street. On the Meldreth side, it will cause pollution and congestion near the L-
Moor nature reserve.

For us, along with the ridiculous downtime at the Shepreth Station level crossing, it will make my childrens’
journey to school and husband’s journey to work untenable, and will result in us finding alternatives to using
the train.

On a general level it massively increase the risk of accidents as people do race to get over the crossing rather
than be caught waiting. At times I have queued for 12 minutes each way at Shepreth, turning what should be a
20 minute journey to take my daughter to school into one that takes nearly an hour.

There is no problem at the moment with the Shepreth road level crossing, it does not need changing. If this is
part of a plan for a bigger development then locals need to know.

Yours sincerely

Victoria Davies

Victoria Davies
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